Alan Ehrlich

From: predvers@ssimicro.com

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2004 4:40 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: Re: RE: DAR re. Deh Cho Geotechnical

Alan ~-—- Yes, we are aware that the geotechnical is separate from the main project. Thanks

for the update and keep us posted re. any new information. Peter Redvers

This email sent through SSI Micro's online gateway.

AEhrlich@mveirb.nt.ca wrote:

> Hello Mr, Redvers,

>

> At present there is no established deadline for IRs regarding the

Imperial Geotechnical investigation EA. Your e-mail suggests you are aware that the
assegsment of the geotechnical work is an entirely separate process from the assessment of
the Mackenzie Gas Pipeline. The pipeline is being assessed by a joint review panel, while
the geotechnical work is

being assessed entirely by the MVEIRB.

>

> There is no deadline yet for Information Requests pertaining to the

Gectech EA because the developer has not yet provided the Review Board with a complete set
of answers to the Terms of Reference. Assuming we receive those by the July 28th
deadline, the Review Board will issue its

own Information requests by Aug. 10th. It is only after the developer has

responded to those that parties to the environmental assessment, including SKDB, should
their IRs. I'll circulate the deadline as that step in the process approaches.

>

> So, in summary, you have lots of time to prepare IRs for the Imperial

Geotech EA. When that time cones, please send them to me separately from

any materials pertaining to other assessments.

>

> Regards,

>

> Alan Ehrlich

> Senior Envirconmental Assessment Officer Mackenzie Valley Environmental
> Impact Review Board

> Tel: (B67) 766-7056

> Fax: (867) 766-7074

>

> ———— Original Message—--——--

> From: Peter Redvers [mailto:predvers@ssimicro.com]

> Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2004 10:47 AM

> To: Alan Ehrlich

> Cc: Dennis Deneron; Adam Scott

> Subject: DAR re. Deh Cho Geotechnical

>

> Mr. Ehrlich -- The SKDB has submitted some concerns and information

> requests to the Deh Cho PWG relating to the DAR with the understanding
> that these concerns will be forwarded through to your office. What is
> your deadline for receiving this information? We are aware that the

> Proponent has until the end of July to respond to your deficiency

> statement, but are not clear on the deadline for the IRs. Any

> information you could provide would be useful.

>

> Peter Redvers

> Crosscurrent Associates Ltd.

> Hay River, NT

>

>

>



